Washington Township Public Schools



Eileen Abbott
Central Administration Building
Office of the Director of
Human Resources
206 East Holly Avenue
Sewell, NJ 08080
(856) 589-6644, Ext. 6608

January 30, 2024

Dear Township Community Members,

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing excellent educational opportunities for our students, we are reaching out to the wonderful community of Washington Township for your help in hiring assistants and substitute staff at all levels within our school district.

The success of our educational programs greatly depends on dedicated and passionate individuals who support and nurture the growth of our students. We are currently in search of individuals interested in roles as assistants and substitute staff to contribute to the vibrant learning environment within our schools.

For those interested in becoming an assistant, we encourage you to apply online via the school district's <u>official website</u>. Your application and involvement could significantly impact the lives of our students and contribute to the educational excellence we strive to uphold.

Similarly, if you are interested in becoming a substitute staff member, we invite you to apply online via the <u>ESS website</u>. Your support in filling these essential roles will ensure that our schools continue to function smoothly and maintain a nurturing learning environment for our students.

To provide further insight into these rewarding job opportunities, we welcome you to contact our Human Resources Department at the following email address: HumanResources@wtps.org. Through this communication we will hopefully be able to answer any questions and assist you in the application processes.

We believe in the strength and unity of our community, and we appreciate your consideration and assistance in spreading the word about these valuable job opportunities within our school district. Together, we can make a lasting difference in the lives of our students and contribute to the educational growth of our community.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in the education of our children.

Sincerely.

Mr. Sean F. Sweeney

Director of Human Resources